
The Village of Stronghurst Board of Trustees met for a special board 

meeting on Monday June 22nd, 2020. The meeting was called to order 

by President Brendan Schaley at 6:00 PM. Board members present 

Shane Reed, Mike Swisher, Randy Jarvis, Jerry Nortrup, Amanda 

VanArsdale and Mike Bohnenkamp. Water Superintendent Ronnie 

Gittings was also present.  

 

One application was received for the part time summer help position 

and was reviewed by the Board. Shane Reed made a motion to hire 

Connor Woodbury to fill the position. Amanda VanArsdale 2nd. the 

motion. It passed unanimously. Connor will work as needed as 

determined by the Water Superintendent and Board of Trustees 

beginning on Tuesday June 23rd. Pay was determined to be minimum 

wage.  

 

Jerry made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:05 PM. Randy 2nd the 

motion. Meeting adjourned 6:05 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Hollie Allen 

Village Clerk  


